A PROCEDURE FOR ELIMINATING A COURSE OFFERING 

FROM THE CURRICULUM

In order to drop a course from the GCMS Middle School or High School Curriculum, the procedure outlined below should be followed:

1.
A course should be considered for elimination from the list of approved course offerings if it has not been taught to students for five consecutive years.

2.
When a course is to be considered for elimination from the curriculum, a committee consisting of the building principal, the director of student services, guidance counselor(s), and/or vocational director, and all members of the teaching staff of the department involved shall meet to discuss the issue of elimination.

3.
If the majority of the above committee concludes the course should be dropped from the course offerings, they will forward that recommendation through the district director of student services and/or vocational director for consideration at the next appropriate annual subject area review meeting.

4.
If the subject area review committee concurs the course should be dropped from the course offering, they shall make that recommendation to the district Curriculum Coordinating Committee as a part of the subject area annual review process.

5.
If the Curriculum Coordinating Committee concurs in the recommendation to drop the course offering, they shall make that recommendation to the Board of Education as a part of the subject area annual review process.

